
 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Sport Operations Committee Meeting 

Date of Meeting: 21 September 2022 

 

 

 

1. 2023 major dates were confirmed for immediate release, they were delayed due to a few 

changes with the calendar regarding some major fixtures that needed to be reallocated.  

 

2. Keysoe are withdrawing all competition from winter 2022 due to redevelopment of the site, they 

have agreed to host the Winter Area Festival in January 2023.  

 

3. The Summer Area Festivals Championships at Arena UK has been proposed for the 

reallocation of the Middle Tour Championships, following feedback from the membership it is 

currently the wrong time of year and it was felt a larger championship would make it more 

special. 

 

4. Allocation of regionals and championship dates for the 2023 Quest season is well underway, 

with a good response to tender applications. A new format has been developed for 2023 and 

more information will be announced shortly. 

 

5. Qualifying criteria for offshore riders to be amended to encourage participation; if the rider has 

an offshore address, they will compete under offshore rules regardless of the venue they are 

competing at. 

 

6. Final rule amends for 2023 were proposed, pending board approval and will be announced via 

a rule synopsis on the website and newsletters prior to the new season.  

 

7. The silver working group continue to meet and discuss rules changes, with the aim to have a 

consultative survey sent to members in the spring. 
 

8. Ros Ingledew was recognised for her eight years of service to the Sport Operations committee 

and thanked by all for her time and expertise as her term ends.    

 

9. Date for next meeting: Tuesday 8th November 2022 

 

 

 

 

Name of Director: Simon Bates  

Date: 28 September 2022 


